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We’re working in your area
UPDATE

Details

Noise

There may be increased noise, dust 
and vibrations during work but it 
shouldn’t impact on your power, 
water, gas or phone services.

Safety

Safety is our biggest priority so 
please keep children and pets 
away from worksites.

Other projects

Learn more about the Council’s  
road and pipe works.

ccc.govt.nz/works

Thanks for your patience as we work in your area

Continue details on page 2, if required 



Project name
UPDATE

Details continued


	Project name: Lyttelton Harbour Wastewater Project - Work Package #2
	Date: Work Package #2
	What: We're installing a new wastewater pipe along Norwich Quay as part of the Lyttelton Harbour/Whakaraupo Wastewater Project.
	Where: Norwich Quay between the tunnel portal and 1 Gladstone Quay
	When: Work will start 3 April and continue for about 9 weeks 
	Why: The new pipe will eventually connect the Lyttelton Wastewater Treatment plant at Cashin Quay to the new pump station to be built at Simeon Quay.
	Contact: The contractor is McConnell Dowell Constructors Ltd phone 0508 623 266 between 8am - 5pm Monday to  Friday. Advise them if you have specific property access requirements e.g. medical visits, home help, large vehicle deliveries, planned works.
	Details: Crews will begin installing the new pipe at Dublin Street and work in the direction of Gladstone Quay.
The work will be divided into three phases.
Phase 1 - Dublin Street to Canterbury Street
Phase 2 - Canterbury to Oxford Street
Phase 3 - Oxford Street to 1 Gladstone Quay
Each phase will take about three weeks to complete.
During each phase a crew will dig the trench, followed by a pipe laying crew and finally a roading crew that will reinstate the road.

Traffic impacts
The shoulder of the east bound traffic lane will be closed. Vehicle access to properties will be restricted at times. A member of the crew will door knock affected businesses to make sure you are not blocked in by our works. 
Two way traffic will be maintained. On street parking will be restricted during this time. Cyclist and pedestrian access will be maintained around the site. There will be turning restrictions, road closures, detours and reduction in lane widths in place. Please be alert to changes in the traffic management, follow on-site signage and drive to the conditions. 

Other impacts
There will be increased noise and dust associated with this work. We will do our best to minimise this. In order to reduce the amount of time on this main road we will look to work nights and some Saturday mornings, as appropriate.

	Details continued: 


